@ Outlook

Comments for Planning Application PL/2025/00537/MINFHC

From devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>
Date Tue 06/05/2025 11:46

To

Clerk <clerk@hamptoninardenparish.gov.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2025/00537/MINFHO

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 06/05/2025 11:46 AM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary
Address:

Proposal:

16 Lapwing Drive Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 OBF
Erect fence on property 2m high, that involves changing the original fence line
moving the fence alongside the road and public footpath.

Case Officer:

Jess Coghian

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Fentham Hall Marsh Lane Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0AH

Address:

Comments Details

Commenter Type:

Councillor

Stance:

Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments:

The Parish Council fully support the comments and conclusions reached in the
landscape department's report currently showing on the Planning Portal objecting
to the application.




